
1. We gave feedback about this year’s  World 

Book Day. We thought that 

 the ‘Snuggle up in your pyjamas’ theme worked 

well because it was easy for families to organise and 

also warm on a snowy day. A big hit!  

 Drop’N’Read was a big success and children want to 

do the same next year. However, next time it should be School Council members who 

decide when drop everything to read—not the teacher!  

 It was nice to share favourite books, but not every class did it. Next time every class 

should be allowed to join in!  

 

2. We drew names out of a hat to decide 

which two School Council members will 

show ESJ’s new teacher trainee Miss 

Wells around the school. We all wanted 

to do it!  

 

3. We were busy organising a Second Hand Book 

Sale which will take place next week. We will sell 

off unwanted books from class libraries to raise 

funds towards School Council’s next project.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th School Council Meeting 

21st March 2018 

A C T I O N  P O I N T S :  

 Isaak (Y1) and Alex (Y4)

to show Miss Wells 

around the school on 

Thursday at 9am.  

 School Council members 

to sell books next week 

Wednesday and Thurs-

day lunchtime.  

N E X T  S C H O O L  

C O U N C I L  ME E T I N G :  

tbc 


